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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Charles Ferris <ferris.co@gmail.com> 
Monday, December 12, 2022 8:28 AM 
BOS-Clerk of the Board 
Item #10. File #22-1846 

I You don't often get email from ferris.co@gmail.com. Learn why this is important 

We are writing regarding the Forebay Park proposal: Item #10, 

/?ub/t'C. ~mm~?"# /lfJ 

Bos k'cq J . /:2 ./6 . .:z,2 

File #22-1846: We ask that you insure that all property owners and residents on Romer Blvd, Pollock Pines, 
and those within a mile of the project, be notified by U.S. Mail about anything to do with the proposed park 

project. It is important that this is by U.S. Mail which should insure we have proper notification. Our property 

backs onto the park. 
Charlie and Jacee Ferris 

Oh yes,it's a verrrry nice! 
Monty Python 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Alisa K <alisaberry@hotmail.com> 
Monday, December 12, 2022 2:23 PM 
BOS-Clerk of the Board 
Re: Agenda Item #10 on this Tuesday's Board of Supeivisors meeting on 12/13/22 

regarding the proposed Forebay Park project 

I You don't often get email from alisaberry@hotmail.com. Learn why this is important 

Comments Re: The proposed Fore bay Park Project in Pollock Pines. 

As a homeowner on Romer Blvd directly adjacent to the proposed Forebay Park Project, I request that you please notify 
all property owners on Romer and within a mile radius, by US Mail, about anything to do with the proposed project and 

how to comment on it, in advance. 

So far we have not received such written notification and were very surprised to see that updates posted on social 
media or on the website indicated that designs were based on public surveys. 

As a homeowner directly adjacent to the park and proposed new playground areas, I never received notification of such 
surveys, and feel that certain aspects of the proposed designs are quite concerning, and need to be thought out further, 
including the proposed public grill areas for example. Given that Pollock Pines is in a high fire zone and fire insurance is 
already very expensive in the area, having public bbq grills in the forest and next to homes is not a safe idea. 

Again, as a homeowner directly impacted by the Forebay Park Improvements Project, I (and I'm sure my neighbors) 
would appreciate having an opportunity to be kept notified about this project and given a real opportunity to comment 

and provide important input on this and other aspects of the project in our neighborhood. 

Thank you, 
Alisa Kao Ferris, 
Romer Blvd, Pollock Pines 
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